
Inter-departmental help desk stood
down

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:
 
Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

     The inter departmental help desks set up by the Yau Tsim Mong District
Office at Queen Elizabeth Hospital and Kwong Wah Hospital today (January 1)
in response to a traffic accident at West Kowloon Highway have now stood
down.
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